Denton C.P. School
Newsletter

www.dentonprimaryschool.co.uk
office@denton.e-sussex.sch.uk

Kind, Respectful, Resilient

24t February 2023
Dear Parents & Carers,

Welcome to Term 4 — surely it will warm up soon!

Diary Dates
Thursday 2nd March: NEU strike day — school closed to all pupils

Friday 34 March: World Book Day (children can dress as a superhero)

Thursday 9th March: Dolphin Class assembly (2.00am)

Monday 13th March: Let’s Dance performance (see below for further information)
Wednesday 15t March: NEU strike day - school closed to all pupils

Thursday 16t March: NEU strike day - school closed to all pupils

Tuesday 21st March: Parents’ Evening (3.30-5.30pm)

Thursday 234 March: Sea Horse Class assembly (2.00am); Parents’ Evening (4.00-
6.00pm)

Thursday 30t March: Penguin Class assembly (2.10am); Parents’ Evening (5.30-7.30pm;
not Nursery/Reception)

Friday 31st March: Cup Assembly (9.00am); Last day of Term 4

Parents’ Evenings
Booking details for parents’ evenings will be shared by the end of next week.

Please contact the school office if you require any further information.
| hope you have a good weekend.

Yours sincerely,

.
/\/\—

Mr Guy Walsh
Headteacher
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